MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION AND
RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
September 20, 2023

Elementary and Middie School Summer Programs for 2023-24 School Year

Riverside City Teachers Association and the Riverside Unified School District recognized
the increased need for summer program offerings for Elementary and Middie School
students. In order to meet the staffing needs for the summer programs expansion based
on the Expanded Learning Opportunities Program, the Riverside City Teachers
Association and the Riverside Unified School District mutually agree to increase the rate of
pay for RUSD Elementary School and Middle School teachers and substitute teachers to
$60 per hour for the 2023-24 summer programs. The $60/hour will also apply to any
training, professional development or lesson planning associated with the summer
programs. Additionally, certificated employees who are selected to be the Administrative
Designee for the summer program will earn $70 per hour.

This MOU is non precedent setting.
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